
May 2023

As some are already aware, we are beyond sad to report the sudden 
passing of the BMC Vice President and longtime member Ben Sartin 
on May 19th.

Information is still being developed but it has been published that a 
Celebration of Life will be held

MAY 30. 2:00 PM (PT)

Grandview Nazarene

500 N. Elm Street

Grandview, WA 98930

http://www.gvnaz.org

Please hold the entire Sartin family in your thoughts & prayers at this 
very difficult time.

Sincerely,
Karen Jones, President
Blue Mountain Cutters

http://www.gvnaz.org/

